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[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Local Government Reorganisation: Surrey

From LG Reorganisation <LGReorganisation@communities.gov.uk>
Date Tue 17/06/2025 15:40

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

OFFICIAL

I am writing to make you aware of the consultation on proposals for local government reorganisation in
Surrey. In February 2025, Government invited all councils in Surrey to develop proposals for unitary
local government, following the English Devolution White Paper, which set out the Government’s vision
for simpler local government structures.

In considering who may wish to respond to the consultation, the councils in Surrey identified a number
of stakeholders including, residents’ associations, town and parish councils, voluntary and community
sector organisations, local businesses, local and national associations, and bodies.

The councils in Surrey identified the organisation or association you represent as one that may wish to
respond to the consultation. We are therefore emailing you to make you aware of the consultation,
Proposals for local government reorganisation in Surrey - GOV.UK. The consultation is open until 5
August.

Please note there is no need to reply to this email.

 
Local Government Reorganisation
Local Government Reform and Strategy
Ministry of Housing, Communities & Local Government
gov.uk/mhclg | @mhclg

 

  

 
 

OFFICIAL

https://www.gov.uk/government/consultations/local-government-reorganisation-in-surrey/proposals-for-local-government-reorganisation-in-surrey
https://x.com/mhclg

